
Subject: Re: Who's up for breaking IDL?
Posted by David Fanning on Mon, 04 Aug 2003 15:58:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Paul van Delst writes:

>  Huh? Why is that? If you allowed case sensitivity in filenames wouldn't you
>  still have to check for just one file since banana.pro and Banana.pro are
>  different files.

I was talking about *automatic* compilation, not
the standard practice of compiling everything you
plan to use ahead of time so there are absolutely
no surprises and so you have something to do that
impresses the boss. :-)

Cheers,

David
-- 
David W. Fanning, Ph.D.
Fanning Software Consulting, Inc.
Phone: 970-221-0438, E-mail: david@dfanning.com
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.dfanning.com/
Toll-Free IDL Book Orders: 1-888-461-0155
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